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A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR RANDY MCMILLAN

The first quarter of our Lions’ year is over and our District has grown by 27 new members bringing our total to 1,298.
We have also added one new club this year. As we move on to the second quarter let’s continue growing our clubs
with new members by asking people to come join our service projects and learn how Lions SERVE their communities.
You never know who might be interested in giving back to the community until you ASK! Our District has been very
active with club service projects and region service projects. Let’s continue this wave of service into the Fall season
and holidays.

In September we completed our three Region Meetings held by the region chairs. The meetings were well attended and very
informative. Each club shared their history and the successful projects they do. The conversations were lively and great ideas were
exchanged. Clubs agreed that helping each other in projects makes us all stronger. We are ONE TEAM WORKING TO SERVE.

Global Leadership Team leaders Seth Eaker and Annette Hatch lead our first leadership presentation on September 29" with the goal
of inspiring and informing emerging leaders in our District. Mission accomplished! The meeting was very well attended and lots of
information and ideas were discussed for future leaders. This program is open to everyone who is interested in becoming a leader in
their club, Region or District.

On October 20" the second District Meeting will be held at the Pomona Valley Mining Company in the Foothill Region. Please plan on
attending to show support of our fabulous Foothill Region.

Remember, we are all Lions here to serve our communities and your cabinet is here to serve you. | am looking forward to seeing all of
you at the visitations and District Meeting. WE ARE ONE TEAM ONE DREAM, LIONS IN ACTION TO SERVE

~District Governor Randy McMillan
WE WORK FOR YOU - Just sayin!!!

A MESSAGE FROM FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR MARK PIVA

Hello Lions. The other day, a friend reminded me of the “Ham Story.” There are various versions of this story.
Essentially it goes like this. Paulette was preparing to cook a ham for the holidays with her daughter Susie. Susie
watched her mom cut off the ends of the ham and asked why. Paulette said “I don’t really know why. Grandma
always did this.” Later in the day, Paulette called her mother and asked why she cut the ends off the ham only to be
told, “I don’t know why, my mother always did that.” A few days later Paulette saw her grandmother and asked her
why she cut the ends off the ham. Her grandmother replied, “I did it because the roasting pan was too small and |
needed it to fit.”

Traditions are customs or beliefs passed on from generation to generation. Traditions provide comfort, even when we have forgotten
the reason for establishing the tradition in the first place. In the Ham Story, the tradition evolved from a practical necessity that is no
longer necessary. We tend to do this from time to time; continue with traditions even when we do not understand why we are doing
so. In Paulette’s case, it was a family tradition passed down by the women in her family. Are we doing the same thing in our clubs and
at the District?

This year District leadership has turned the pyramid upside down. Clubs and members are at the top and District leadership is at the
bottom. We now have an online directory, we are taking the website to the next level, we are communicating directly to Lions in the
District, we kick-started our efforts to identify emerging Lion leaders, and we are taking to heart, “Joining Hands in Service.” In taking
these actions, we are eliminating long held traditions and beliefs, not because they are not valuable, but because they have run their
course and times have changed.

As we move into the second quarter of our Lions year, take the time to think about the traditions your club has. How many times have
you cut the ends off a ham? Ask yourself, “Is it time to start new traditions?”
~Leading our Legacy into the Future
1" VDG Mark Piva
mark@markpiva.com
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A MESSAGE FROM SECOND VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR STEVE LACEY

It was one of the most meaningful, inspiring and uplifting Lion experiences | have ever attended. No, I’'m not
talking about a District Convention (though they can be all those things as well) or even an International
Convention. | am talking about the 2018 USA/Canada Forum held last month in Columbus, Ohio. For those of you
unfamiliar with this event, it is the largest single training event put on by Lions International.

Nearly 2,000 Lions came from all across the U.S. and Canada to attend 80 different seminars and 4 incredible banquet/meal
programs. | attended 8 different classes including: How to Attract, Retain and Keep Great Lions and Membership Models for the
Future. | went to The Power of Story Telling and one designed to help move Leos to Lions. | learned about our upcoming Campaign
100: LCIF Empowering Service and listened to people share on the topic of Why Service Clubs are Dying and How to Fix Them. Some
of them | came away from filled with information and ideas; others admittedly not as much. But all in all | am a ‘Better Lion’ for
having attended. What stands out most of course were the meal programs (not the food, the programs) and the speakers we had.
This was my second time to hear International President Gudrun speak at length. What a leader we have in this Lion! | am only sorry
that her term is just a single year in length.

Next year’s event has already been planned out...September 19-21, 2019 in (closer than Columbus, Ohio) Spokane, Washington.
Why don’t you give some serious thought now about attending this event? It could be a highlight of your Lion’s life for you as well.

~ With A Spirit to Serve
2" VDG Steve Lacey

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT

Here we are October!! First, we have just finished our three Region Meetings and they were spectacular! We had
an average of 40 members per meeting and had some very interesting reports on club history from the club
presidents or their representatives. And, we had some fun. The Region Chairs and Zone Chairs did a great job.
Thanks to Region Chairs John Ulrich, Seth Eaker and Bob Terry. | must say it was great to see so many club
secretaries out to the Region Meetings. | loved seeing each of you and | am sorry | didn't get more time with you.

| am so pleased with the secretaries’ reporting for the month of August (since | haven't gotten September yet). We had 28 clubs
reporting on memberships and 22 clubs reporting activities. Both are important reporting factors. It helps us at District level and is
good for our District (all of us) at the International level. Make sure you mark to share your activities, as these can be seen by clubs
around the world.

Secretaries, please go into your club pages on LCl and start cleaning up your members listings. Some have done that and it is a huge
help. The more accurate your members’ information is the better we can keep track and or contact members.

MyLion is still not up and working, but | will keep watching for it and keep you and all secretaries posted.
Register and use the District Web Site. It is an invaluable tool for all of us. Once you get the hang of it you will get so much from it.
Please remind your members to sign up for the Governor's Fundraiser (October 13th) and the next District Meeting (October 20th).

Let's continue this year, together! ~Lion Joan Parks

CABINET TREASURER REPORT

Thank you to the 22 Club Treasurers that have paid their Club Dues to LCI! Four of those twenty two clubs have
credits. To the thirteen clubs that still need to pay their dues to LCl please do so as soon as possible. MD4 has now
sent out their dues invoices. Please pay those dues. If you have not received an invoice please contact the MD4
office. The dues are for running the Multiple District and District 4-L4 so it’s important that these invoices are paid
as soon as possible.

On September 22" | had the privilege of training/interacting with the Leo Treasurers of our District on their duties. These young
adults had so much information to share about their fundraisers, dues, and how much they enjoy being Leos. And also serving the
community where they live. The most important thing we discussed was creating Administrative and Charity Budgets and the
importance of not overspending.

Please call or email me if you have questions. CADL8029@yahoo.com 714-716-9380

~Lion Carol Linehan



mailto:CADL8029@yahoo.com

DISTRICT 4-L4 BUDGET UPDATE

District 414
Budget 2018-2019

Start-Up Money

Dues 1,226 x 515.50

Advertising Sales

District Meetings/Region
Opportunity Drawing

Governor's Overhead

felvin Jones Dinner

City of Hope Receipts

Donation Receipts (LCIF Collections)
Donation Receipts | Other)
Miscellaneous

Teen Recognition

Leadership Donations

Mew Club Membership

Leadership Remaining Frunds
Balance Money remaining 2017 -20138
Leo's Grant Money

Lions Trainming Sessions

Total Income

U5SA Canada Forum

Visiting Governors

Visiting VDGs

Gowernor's Exspenses

1st VDG Districk Governor Expenses
2nd VONG District Governor Expenses
Cabinet Officers Expenses

Cabinet Officers Recognition
District Meetings

Melvin Jones Dinner

Student Speaker Contest

District Awards

Officer Training & Seminars

District Directory

District Comeention

Webmaster

Postage

Stationery Supplies

Mew Club Supplies

Bank Charges & Check Printing
Fidelty Bond

City of Hope Distribution

Conation Distribution

District Leos

Miscellaneous

Teen Recognition

Leos Grant Money

Lions Training Sessions (4 Scheduled)

Total Expenses

Budget

519,003.00
52,500.00

512 ,000.00
51,000.00

53,000.00

57,500.00

520000

5500.00
S100.00
S500.00

Actuals July - Oct 2018

58,000
58525

52,150
56,514
51,222

5222
5440

5985.10

£200.00
5362.17
52,500.00
5343

522 038.42

$1,500

$1,516.79

5150.50

$6,697.30
$1,867.44

$1,498.88
$81.81

SE0.00
565.72

549.83
5388
5116.89
5265.00
573.43

5$14,358.00




GLOBAL LEADERSHIP TEAM: Leading Women: 30 Years of Lionism

This Lion's year, 2018-19, represents several significant milestones: it is the
30th year anniversary of women inducted as Lions and Gudrun Yngvadottir,
from Gardabaer, Iceland, is the first female Lion to be elected LCI President.
She is a biomedical scientist and has worked in research, education, and
management. Since 1990 she has worked at the University of Iceland as Vice
Director at the Institute of Continuing Education. A member of the
Gardabaejar Eik Lions Club since 1992, President Gudren has held many offices
within the association, including district governor and council chairperson.

| am confident that in your club, there is at least one influential, powerful
female leader and volunteer. In the ancient world, Plato said, "If women are
expected to do the same work as men, we must teach them the same things."
Our clubs are the fertile ground to develop leaders, and we should not just be
blind to gender, we should actively encourage strong female leaders. Why?
There are many reasons, and President Gudren tells us as part of her theme
and direction, "to reach beyond our limits, we must reach within our clubs,
communities, and selves."

Look at our immediate Past District Governor Judy Barr who was a bright,
visionary leader. PDG Ellen Liebherr, who was the first female district governor
of 4-L4 in 1998-99, broke through the gender ceiling at let's face it, pretty early
in the Lion's world of California.

The Leadership team charges all of you who read this to reach out, connect with and encourage our women leaders - emergent and
mentoring. Personally, | have been deeply affected by many female mentors, Lions, and friends. | am sure you have too. What
often we don't understand in Lionism is we just have to ask. Asking people to step up, or ask what their interests might be, could
ignite a powerful leader.

Finally, | will give my fellow Lions a book recommendation: "Lean In: Women, Work, and the Will to Lead" by Sheryl Sandberg, her
2013 New York Times bestseller, about women in the workplace. She outlines through her career and experiences at Facebook, now
as COO of the company, her and her fellow female leaders’ journey and key steps to success. They are great insights for any leader,

regardless of gender. Diversity in Lionism leads to greater sustainability, community engagement and ultimately, service. So just go

out and ask!

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION

Thank you to Pomona Host for donating to the
Student Speaker Foundation by presenting a check
in Governor Randy McMillan’s name when he
visited you. Thank you to Lion Marianne Allen who
donated her winnings at the Orange Region
Meeting to the Student Speaker Foundation.

Thanks also to the Lions who have been purchasing
Student Speaker Foundation pins. | will be selling
them at the upcoming District Meeting Oct 20" for
S5 each. All of the proceeds go toward our District
yearly contribution of $7,000, that each District is
encouraged to raise. The Foundation is still
collecting used cell phones. Please bring them to
the upcoming District Meeting. We do not collect
the cords.

*** At this time
we are not accepting Ink Cartridges***

~Lion Carol Linehan
District 4-L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2018-2019
Student Speaker Foundation Director 2018-2020
Phone 714/716-9380 cadl8029@yahoo.com

~Seth Eaker, Global Leadership Team Leader

PEACE POSTER CONTEST 2018

This year the theme of the Lions International Peace Poster Contest is
“KINDNESS MATTERS.”  Young people-ages 11, 12 and 13 by
November 15, 2018-are eligible to participate in the contest. The
contest allows them to express their visions of peace through art.
Lions clubs around the world proudly sponsor the contest in local
schools and youth groups. Participants can use a variety of mediums,
including charcoal, crayon, pencil and paint, to express their vision of
peace. (No computer art is allowed) The works vary greatly and reflect
the young artists’ life experiences and culture. Club entries must be
brought to the 2" District Meeting on October 20, 2018 for judging.
Please make sure that you follow the directions for labeling each
poster entry. The winner will be sent on by the District Governor to
the next level, the MD4 contest. The Multiple District winner must be
submitted to the Public Relations Department of Lions Club
International by December 15, 2018. The winner will be notified on or
before February 2, 2019. The winning poster will receive a cash award
of $5,000 and a trip to a special award ceremony. There will also be
awarded 23 merit winners. They will receive a cash award $500 and a
certificate of achievement. If you should have questions, please
contact me at 714-658-2232 or email me at sarahcait@sbcglobal.net.

~Lion Marianne Allen, Chair
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THE POWER OF PERSISTENCE by Lion Michael Shaw

“It was the best of times, it was the worst of times, it was the age
of wisdom, it was the age of foolishness, it was the epoch of belief,
it was the epoch of incredulity, it was the season of Light, it was
the season of Darkness, it was the spring of hope, it was the winter
of despair.” Charles Dickens

“It was the epoch of belief:” It all started on a warm day in 2015.
Guiding Lion Training was offered and | was bound and
determined to become one. Little did | know this would start me
on a quest that would not be accomplished until 2018. A group of
us were headed to the Garden Grove Clubhouse when | saw it
standing near the parking lot, an old mail box that was yellow and
inviting. It was out there asking people to recycle their eyeglasess
to help others and the allure of it was captivating. | just knew that
my club could use one just this way, to sit out there and collect.

“The spring of hope:” | talked to a few Garden Grove club
members but they did not know how the box came about. | later
found out that PDG Ken Myers had gotten one for the Upland club
from the Upland Police Department. So | took a trip to the Upland
Police with the name of Ken’s contact, but to no avail. On my way
home from Upland, | decided to stop by my local post office and
inquire about the old mail boxes. | was told to contact the Post
Master General so | did. | wrote him a letter that was heartfelt
including Helen Keller’'s message to be the “knights of the blind”
and pictures of how the box would be used. He wrote back
stating that the USPS no longer allows individuals to have their
mail boxes for fear of embarrassment. This turned out to be, “the

winter of despair”

“The age of foolishness” Time passed and that next summer, after
no luck in acquiring my own mail box, | decided to piggy back with
the one the Upland Lions had behind the Upland Library. It was
faded and seemed to be in disrepair so | went to one of their
business meetings. With PDG Bob Susaeta’s, “joining hands in
service” in mind and a professional powder coater in my pocket, |
knew our clubs could work on the box together. | showed them
pictures of the Garden Grove box and gave a moving talk, but all |
did was motivate them to do something about theirs.

“The age of wisdom:” Undiscouraged | decided to buy one on eBay
or Craig’s List - nothing. | ran an ad — wanted-old mail boxes — still
nothing. The definition of crazy is doing the same thing over and
over and expecting a different result so | went a different route. |
contacted Lion Dave Flatten, our powder coater, and asked him if
he had worked on any other type of receptacle that our club could
use for recycling our eye glasses. He told me he was working with
a client who had book receptacle bins that would probably work
and he would ask him about getting us one.

“The season of light:” On the evening of our club’s installation,
Dave told me his client had come through and had dropped off
two bins we could use for our glasses. The bins were perfect. |
had decals made and saw that just one of the bins needed to be
powder coated and the end results were amazing. After almost
three years, on August 21* during the District Governor’s visit, |
was able to present the finished bins to our club.

“It was the best of times, it was the worst of times:” But in the
end, it was the best of times...

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE NEWS

It is time for Trunk or Treat at Ronald McDonald
house in Orange!  This year’s event isbeing
held on Friday October 26" from 5-8pm. For those
of you who do not know, RMH provides support,
compassion, joy and an affordable “home away from
home" to any family with a critically ill child at The
Orange County Ronald MacDonald House. Trunk or
Treat was created for these families and the
surrounding neighborhoods to enjoy a Halloween
night full of fun in a safe, stress free environment.
All activities, prizes and food for Trunk or Treat are
provided by volunteers. This year they are calling
Trunk or Treat a "friendraiser”!

District 4-L4 Lions have supported Trunk or Treat for
the past several years by providing the following:
Generators, lights, etc.
Cotton candy
Popcorn
Crafts table
Six decorated carstrunks with games and
prizes

If you can help by providing any of the above or have
any questions, please contact Lion Brenda Donahue
at 714/673-6391 or lionbrendad@gmail.com. She
has lots of decorations etc which may be used to
decorate your car trunk!

This is a great way to involve your Leos. Just drive
them to event, open your trunk and let them do the
rest!

Other upcoming RMH District 4-L4 Lions events:

e December-provide a craft table at the

annual RMH Christmas Party. Date to
follow.
April-RMH Walk for Kids. Please ask your
club to allocate some monies for this
eventas there are no district monies
available.

SC‘O"I;VCIHB TooNATION
Brea Lions Scout Center...
A Historical Setting for
All Your Celebrations!

The Brea Lions Scout Center -
Brea's circa 1928 former City Hall features
spacious, airy meeting and banquet rooms
and is your best choice for:

SEMINARS
MEETINGS
DINNERS
PARTIES & RECEPTIONS
Amenities include a professional caterer’s kitchen,
ample free parking.
Located in Brea’s historic City Hall Park.

For rental rates and other information:
www.scoutcenter.com
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Photos from the Lions Appreciation Day and Open House!

Thank you to everyone for coming to the Open House and
for your continued support of the Lions Camps at Teresita
Pines. Here are a few photos from the open house on
Saturday by PCC Bill Dunlevy. We have more photos on our
website: camnteresitanines.ora

FROM THE

LIONS | @

APPRECIATION

DISTRICT 4-L4 WEBSITE

Our website has been revamped and updated! Visit
www.district4l4.org and check it out. There are lots of new
features for the public and for Lions. One of the first
features you may notice is the Events Calendar where you
can view upcoming events for the district and for our clubs.
Click on an event the link will take you to more information
about the event. There are links to automatically place the
information in your Google or ICAL calendar.

;
Asbestos Lung Disease and
Mesothelioma Cancer Advocacy:

. Why Asbestos is still relevant today
&/ Dangers of Asbestos Exposure
S Whois at risk
Current trends with asbestos cancers

MESOTHELIOMA

Leslie Cooper (Roseville Host)
Mesothelioma and Asbestos Exposure Navigator

800-493-6376
leslie@dandell.com

GOVERNOR'S VISITATION SCHEDULE**

MONDAY, OCTOBER 15

UPLAND HOST 6:30PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1

HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST 7:00PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8

SEAL BEACH 7:00PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1

STANTON 12:00PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15

ORANGE COAST BREAKFAST 7:15AM
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19

DIAMOND BAR BREAKFAST 7:00AM
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20

COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR 6:45PM
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4

TUSTIN HOST 12:15PM
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5

LAGUNA NIGUEL 12:00pm
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13

ONTARIO UPLAND 6:45PM

**DATES AND TIMES SUBJECT TO CHANGE

CREATIVE GIFT BASKET SERVICES
VIVIAN J. SHIFFMAN
aka The Basket Queen



http://www.district4l4.org/

2018 YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAM - Lion Diane Quinlan, Chair

The 2018 YEP ran from July to August this year. We had the students for two full weeks and just finished
reviewing the surveys on their visit. We are always fascinated to find out their opinions. ALL of the
students LOVED their time in California. New Host Family Lions Danny and Ofelia received a huge shout
out from their student that he had the best time and will miss his family. Host Moms Lion Brenda
Donahue and Brenda Davis received many shout outs that the times hanging as a group in their
backyards were super fun. Our Thanksgiving Dinner was, as always, a huge hit and they said they loved
the family style meal with all of the Lions. They suggested that we have them do a presentation on their
country that we are looking to incorporate into Thanksgiving 2019.

The two students that helped out at the Corn Fest had a spectacular time and suggest that all students have a chance to do this.
Our students that worked the vision screening said that while it was slow they understood the concept and applauded our actions
and service to the community. Overwhelmingly they absolutely prefer to hang out in a group and do adventures during the day.
Their favorite activity was Catalina Island as they said it was a mixture of beach, shopping, ocean, nature and fun.

We are always looking for new host families. If you cannot host the entire two weeks, think about splitting it with another Lion.
They all speak English fluently.

Dates for outgoing students are in the works and applications are due to me by March 5. Keep in mind camps are on a first come
first serve basis and open for applications January 1*. Each camp has a limit, so we cannot guarantee anyone a particular camp so
be sure they select more than one.

If you are looking for a program for your club meeting | or one of our other committee members would be happy to come out and
speak to your club.

We want to send a big thank La Habra Host Lions for the opportunity for our students to be part of the Corn Fest Parade. They
were thrilled to be in the parade and to receive the beautiful plagues. Several students planned to present the plaque to the Lions
Club that sponsored them in hopes it would be displayed in the clubhouse for all to see. | posted pictures on the Youth Exchange
Group that is for Chairmen around the world and received many positive comments-what a wonderful thing to do with the group!!




Test Your Knowledge on
What CLF is All About?

What is the California Lions Foundation (CLF)?

It is a California non-profit, tax exempt, IRC 501(c)(3) corporation.

Why was it formed?

Its sole purpose is to provide matching financial grants to California Lions clubs and districts.

To better meet the needs of California Lions clubs and districts as they provide even greater service to their local
communities.

To provide a means by which donors (individual Lions, Lions clubs, Lions districts and corporations) can be assured
their entire donation will stay in California.

There are at least six other state foundations in the US: Colorado, Michigan, New York, Pennsylvania, Texas and
Wisconsin.

Compare LCIF and CLF:

Both are 501(c)(3) charitable foundations.

Both accept donations by cash or publically traded securities.

Both make matching grants to Lions clubs and districts for charitable activities.

LCIF starts at $10,000 grants v. CLF is for grants ranging from $500 - $10,000.

CLF has an expedited approval process for grants of $500 - $2,500.

CLF does not make grants that are available from other sources (e.g. LCIF) — so we are not duplicating services.
LCIF has a broad international focus v. CLF which is just for California. On average approximately 10% - 15% of
California contributions to LCIF come back to California vs. CLF which will put 100% donations received back into
California.

CLF accepts cars, boats, RVs and motor homes (as well as real estate with prior CLF board approval).

Funding Sources:

e Individual Lions, Lions clubs and districts, and corporate sponsors.
e Kay K. Fukushima Fellow - $1,000. Reginald Harris Fellow - $2,500. Who were Kay K. Fukushima and Reginald Harris?
e  Founding Member — individual Lions, clubs and districts. To date there are over 85 individual Lions who are Kay K.
Fukushima Fellows or Reginald Harris Fellows. There also are at least nine clubs and districts.
e  Other Opportunities for Recognition: Contributing Member; Life Member; Progressive Fukushima and Harris
Fellowships; Partnership (Corporate) Donations.
e  Objective is to raise $250,000 corpus before starting the matching grant process.
e  Funds raised to date are approximately $185,000.
e We also have our first corporate sponsor for $5,000.
o CLF accepts designated donations with prior CLF board approval. Most notably is the recent designated donation
program for wildfire relief.
Recognition:
e  Club banner patch.
e  Plaques for Life member, Fukushima Fellow and Harris Fellow.
e Pins for $100, $500, $1,000 and $2,500 donations.
e See the online brochure for further information.
Web Site
e californialionsfoundation.org
e  Face Book.




ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY IN OUR NEW
2018-2019 ONLINE DISTRICT DIRECTORY!!

The 2018 - 2019 Online District
Directory & Website
Advertisements

Place an Ad in the District 4L4 Online District Directory & Website. This year the district will
make the District Directory available online. Mo printed copies will be available. Purchase an ad
for your Club, your foundation, your business, yourself, or to wish the District Officer Team
good luck! After paying for directory and web services, the remainder of the money will be used
for District Leadership Development. See ads at: www districtdld org/sponsors/

Reach up to 1,000 Lions throughout the District!

I Payment and Ad Copy due by October 31, 2018!!

Advertising Rates

Ad Type Size What you receive
Full Page 55" x 85" Full coler ad on websita
Full color ad online directory
wighsite ad linked to your websita
online Ads rotated for maximum
wvisibility
Placed in & District emails when sant
to individual Lions in the District —
approximately 1,000 people
Can be changed 1 time during the
year
Half Page 275" x425 Full coler ad on wehsita
Full color ad online directory
wiebsite ad linked to your website
online Ads rotated for maximum
visibility
Placed in 4 District emails when sa2nt
to individual Lions in the District —
approximately 1,000 people
Business #  Full color ad an website

Card & Wwiebsite ad linked to your website
onling Ads rotated for maximum
wisibility

To purchase an ad, make check payable to: | Send to:
District 4L4 Carol Linehan
On memo line: 2018-19 Cabinet Treasurer
District Ad 4729 Rey Drive
Huntington Beach, CA 92649 3260
Send camera ready art to: Mark@markpiva.com
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* FRIEMDS IM SIGHT

LOOK WHAT’S COMING TO 414

California Lions Friends in Sight (CLFIS) is coming to the District with something
new for 4L4 Lions.

Starting with & Garden Grove Host sponsored vision screening on November 3,
4L4 Lions will begin conducting the CLFIS screenings for each scheduled event in
¥ the District.

The Mission: Restore Vision — Prevent Blindness

‘What a rewarding way for us to serve. We will manage the wolunteer sign-in and

o R 5 information table, patient registration, operate automated instruments, assist eye
doctors, sear{:h frurn an eyeglass data base, help with inventory management, assist patients in selecting
their eyeglasses, and even leamn how to fit and adjust them.

Then in 2019, our new team of 414 Lions will conduct each of the 4L4 club sponsored vision screenings
with testing equipment, recycled eveglasses, and advisors suppled by CLFIS.

For more information about California Lions Friends in Sight visit

- californialionsfriendsinsiel

Questions about volunteering?

Contact:

Lion Pat Dundas
909-912-9020
patBteamwork-marketing com

California Lions Fiiends in Sight has been a program that has shewn te have compassion and generosity to
the communities that they have served over the years. Each patient is taken through a series of visual
screenings to help determine their immediate needs, and always in a respectful manner by each indnidual
volunteer. With a wide vanety of glasses each patient has the epportunity to be fitted on site. I have had the
Pleasure te velunteer af their evenfs and always find it to be very rewarding.

Patricia Arm Elbeck, Optician




Foothill Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A
Cucamonga District Host

Ontario — Upland
Upland Host

Foothill Region Chair
Robert L. Terry (Lori)
6580 Kern Place
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91701
H (909) 948-1331
C (909) 702-2103
bobterry445@yahoo.com
(Cucamonga District Host Lions)

Foothill Zone “B” Chair
Michael Shaw (Joan)
6229 Cambridge Ave.
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91737
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FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR BOB TERRY

Greetings from the Foothill Region. September was a crazy, busy month but | think we as a region can be VERY proud as to our
accomplishments. On September 8“‘, the combined efforts of Cucamonga District Host, Ontario-Host, Ontario-Upland and Upland
Host held our annual vision clinic at the Ontario Senior Center. California Lions Friends In Sight were, of course, in full work mode
along with visiting members from Pomona Host, Diamond Bar Breakfast and Western University. Our final numbers were 347 clients
seen, with 321 leaving with glasses. The remainder needs to be made and then mailed out. On September 22", Region C, which
consists of Chino Valley, Diamond Bar Breakfast and Walnut put on an extremely organized health fair/vision screening at Don Lugo
High School in Chino. In one location, you could get screened for glasses...tested for diabetes...and give blood ALL at the same time.
Special kudos to Zone C Chair Mike Preston and all the volunteers from all over District 4-L4 that pitched in to help. Please mark your
calendars for two very important events in October. On Saturday October 13" we will be celebrating the Governor's Fundraiser at the
Garden Grove Clubhouse at 6 pm and then on Saturday October 20 is the 2" District Meeting at Pomona Valley Mining Company at 9
am. And last, but surely not least, a HUGE THANK YOU to all of the Foothill Region Clubs/Members in attendance at the Foothill Region
meeting on Monday September 24™. The Foothill Region has an incredible history and very humble members...we don't brag about
what we do...we just do it! Please show up at the next District Meeting in Pomona and listen to the 97, 96 year history of two of our
clubs and the rich history behind all of them. And please keep this thought in mind, "Attitude is a choice. Happiness is a choice.
Optimism is a choice. Kindness is a choice. Giving is a choice. Respect is a choice. Whatever choice you make makes you. Choose
wisely.” ~Roy T. Bennett

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW

“When | was a boy | was told that carrots were good for my eyes, so | stuck one in my eye and it hurt
like the dickens!” People around the Pomona area didn’t have to go to that extreme to get help
“My smileis €00 big for my face right now. with their eyes. On September 8™ Zone B of the Foothill Region worked alongside Ontario-Host
My glasses are just right.” Pomona Host, Cucamonga District Host, Western University and Ontario-Upland Lions to put on a
free vision screening at the Ontario Senior Center. This year the Lions served three hundred and
fifty-five people and had to turn others away due to time, but were able to send them on to the
next screening in Chino. Thank you to the Lions that helped make this screening possible.
The Foothill Region meeting was held at the Lions Center in Rancho Cucamonga and turned out to be a wonderful and informative
meeting. Each club was able to give the governor and his cabinet a brief summary of their club’s signature projects. There were so
many highlights from each of their programs the future looks bright for the communities in the Foothill Region! “Team work is the
ability to work together towards a common vision. It is the fuel that allows common people to attain uncommon results.” Andrew
Carnegie

Ontario-Host Lions had a fulfilling September. They welcomed the Governor and his cabinet and learned about the cabinet’s goals and
vision for the district’s future.

Members of the club helped with the vision screening that was held at the Ontario Senior Center to help bring sight to over three
hundred and fifty in need of help. They continued with the “Ed Bordenkircher honor student program” which honors students from
the Ontario high schools each month with a luncheon, a framed certificate and a monetary gift. The Ontario-Host will be joining
Pomona Host and Western U to once again put on a special program to help their community become more aware of diabetes through
education, early detection and nutrition. Working with God’s Pantry and the Pomona Hospital the clubs will host a Diabetes and
Wellness Fair on November 3 in Pomona.

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE C CHAIR MIKE PRESTON

The Chino Valley, Walnut, and Diamond Bar Breakfast Lion Clubs completed a successful
health fair at Don Lugo High School on September 22" 133 people had their eyes
checked, and 115 received new glasses. In addition, the Walnut club set up a table where
you could get your blood pressure taken and your glucose level checked. It was very
popular. We also enjoyed Walnut cooking hotdogs for all the volunteers. | think this was
the first time that had been done! We are already brainstorming new ideas to increase
attendance next year. If we find the magic formula, we will be sure to let all of you know.
Chino Valley enjoyed a visit from the Governor on September 13", He and the cabinet
left well fed. The Foothill Region Meeting is coming up on Monday, September 24", All
our clubs will be represented. The District Meeting is coming up on October 20" at the
Pomona Valley Mining Company starting at 8 a.m. Please mark your calendars.




The Chino Valley Lions began September by supporting their
Boy Scouts as they performed the monthly highway cleanup
along Grand Avenue and sponsored a blood drive, during
which 49 units of blood were collected. Our first General
Meeting of the month was the District Governor’s Visit. DG
Randy and several members of his Cabinet enjoyed our
Mexican dinner and we enjoyed hearing about his plans for
the District in the coming year. A final Zone C meeting was
held leading up to our joint project Health Fair. The public did
not turn out as we hoped, but 130 people went home with
improved vision, better understanding of their blood glucose
and blood pressure numbers, and more relaxed neck and
shoulder muscles, compliments of a massage therapist! In
addition, twelve people donated blood at the LifeStream bus.
We are now beginning to plan for the Christmas baskets we
will donate to the Single Soldier Project at Camp Pendleton.

The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club held two regular meetings in the month of September. We had two guests at the first
meeting, Mom Chang and Ed Stoddart, guest of Lion Katharina. Our guest handed out information regarding how to create a
website/facebook. AT our second meeting we had four visitors from Ontario-Upland. Ontario-Upland is having their annual
Outback Steakhouse Fundraiser on November 13". Christine from the Walnut Lions Club came to present Lion Wanda with a
beautiful award from Teresita Pines for her donation for a canoe in memory of Jack. On September 13" we had our Diamond Bar
Day at the Fair. We had two Youth Heroes; Leo Natalie (District 4-L4 President) and Leo Rachel Wang. Congratulations! The Lions
and Leos walked in the parade. September 22" was our annual "Walk for the Hungry and Homeless" at the Claremont Campus.
Lions and Leos participated in the Walk. Also, on September 22" the Foothill Zone "C" Clubs worked the Health Fair with free vision
screening and diabetes testing. The Blood Mobile was there as well. And one more event on September 22" was the District 4-L4
Leo Training in Garden Grove. What a "Crazy Day!" We did one visitation to Huntington Beach Oktoberfest on September 20",
Yummy food and a complimentary beverage. We also attended the Foothill Region meeting on September 24" at Lions Center West
in Rancho Cucamonga. On September 30" three Lions attended the Sight and Hearing Foundation Luncheon at Knott's Berry Farm
Resort and Hotel. They held their election for Directors and Amendments. The month of September was very busy.

** 9 members of the Walnut Lions Club made the trip up to Camp Teresita Pines’ Annual Open
House on September 8", We visited the cabin sponsored by our club and enjoyed the day with
other Lions Clubs. We also presented Teresita Pines with our donation of $1,000 toward
sponsorship of the cabin (sent prior to our visit).

** On September 20", 8 members of the Walnut Lions Club visited the Huntington Beach Host
Lions Club's annual Oktoberfest where a good time was had by all. Prior to the event, a visit was
made to the home of Dee and Kirby Holte, members of Huntington Beach Host Lions whereupon
the Melvin Jones Award was presented to Kirby Holte by Walnut Lions for his service to our club.

** The Walnut Lions participated in the Zone C Health Fair held on September 22" at Don Lugo High School in Chino, CA. 3 Lions
and 3 Walnut High School Leo club members assisted. 63 attendees were tested for BP and Glucose levels. 93 attendees were
served lunch.

ATTENTION LIONS!

IF YOU DO NOT SEE YOUR EVENT/FUNDRAISER/SERVICE PROJECT
IN THE CALENDAR OR FLYER IN THE FORUM
(AND YOU WOULD LIKE IT TO BE THERE)
PLEASE SEND TO ME:

CATHY WATERS/FORUM EDITOR

catewaters@aol.com
714/444-2151

THANK YoU!



mailto:catewaters@aol.com

Orange Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A

Fullerton Host

La Habra Host
OC Korean American

Placentia Linda

ZONE B
Brea Anaheim
Buena Park Noon
Chapman University
Orange County Central
OC Hana

ZONE C
Garden Grove
Seal Beach
Stanton
Greater Orange County

OC Professional

Orange Region Chair

Seth Eaker (Lion Anthony)
201 11th Street #6,
Seal Beach, CA 90740
H (215) 8694471
seth@blackmarbleconsulting com
(Seal Beach Lions)

Orange Zone “B” Chair
Alexis Morgan (Lion Codie Steves)
241 Bishop Dnive
La Habra, CA 90631
C (949) 735-3972
alexis morgan rheinberg@gmail com
(Orange County Central Lions)

5 RS o
Orange Zone “A” Chair
Nita Sutton (Arnie)
915 Redbud Street
Brea, CA 92821
H (714) 520-8428 C (714) 609-7902
Suttonn23@yahoo.com
(Brea Lions)

L A S
Orange Zone “C” Chair
Craig Durand (Lynda)

7602 Anthony Avenue
Garden Grove, CA 02841
B (714) 260-0101

cd@actionfp.com
(Garden Grove Lions)




ORANGE REGION CHAIR SETH EAKER

ORANGE REGION ZONE C CHAIR CRAIG DURAND

The Garden Grove Host Lions Club hosted its Annual Charity Golf Tournament at Coyote Hills Golf Course in Fullerton on
September 14", Forty golfers participated in the event which included a putting contest, four hole-in-one opportunities, and a
closest to the pin shootout, plus longest drive and closest-to-the-pin prizes. Golfing was followed by a Mexican Buffet Dinner at the
Golf Club, a raffle of several prize baskets, and a silent auction of LA Rams memorabilia, golf paraphernalia and other items. Over
$5,000 in net proceeds were raised from the event which will be distributed by the club to charities and local community service
organizations.

September was a very busy month for the Greater OC Lions! Several members
attended the ID candidacy election on September 8" A record eight members
attended the first Orange Region meeting on September 17", on September 21-23"
our club had a booth at the Costa Mesa Fish Fry where we served chili, elote (corn in a
cup), and popcorn. Although not a big financial success, we learned that we work very
well together as a team! Over half of our entire membership (60%) volunteered one,
two, or three shifts over the weekend. It proved to us that we have the manpower and
willingness to work projects and have fun doing it. Perhaps we can “sell” our services
to other clubs and together we can all be successfull We look forward to a couple of
Ronald McDonald House projects next month and hope to see other clubs join in the
fun, too!

(D O

. & |IONS
@))) . SIGHT & HEARING FOUNDATION

OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Restoring the gifts of sight & hearing Ontario Host Lions Club
Celebrating 96 years of community service!

“It was life-changing” The small club with a big heart!

www.ontariohostlionsclub.com

“It was like a miracle”

“I’m so grateful” b A

Almost all our clients say something Free vision screening! Food boxes for 200 families!
like this after recovering
their vision or hearing with our help. Aldlng in vison screening, feeding the hungry,
supporting our military, helping the environment and
engaging our youth...

LSH funds eye surgery and I t k

digital hearing aids at no cost I h f

to Lions Clubs, with local S [ o rg
providers in your communities. 800.647.6638

Serving MD-4 Districts % L1 through L6

Honoring high school students e 3
Supporting our military!




Saddleback Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A
Costa Mesa Newport
Harbor
Costa Mesa Orange
Coast
Harbor Mesa
Huntington Beach Host

ZONEB
Orange Chinese
American of OC

Santa Ana

Tustin Host
OC Marshall B Ketchum

ZONE C
Laguna Niguel

Mission Viejo

University

-\

Saddleback Region Chair
John Ulrich (Andrea)
PO Box 6848
Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
H (303) 726-0067
johnulrich@ccox.net
(Laguna Niguel Lions)

W
Saddleback Zone “B” Chair
Morgan Huang (Lion Fay)
29365 Elba Dr.
Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
B (714) 685-2788 C (562) 316-4919
Morgan Huang(@yahoo.com
(Orange Ch American of OC Lions)

Saddleback Zone “A” Chair
Marianne Hahn (Lion Al)
204 Loyola Road
Costa Mesa, CA 92626
C(714) 401-6652
mariannchahn201 1 @gmail.com
(Harbor Mesa Lions)

Saddleback Zone “C” Chair
Patricia Collisson (Pete)
801 Emerald Bay
Laguna Beach, CA 92651

C (949) 228-2811
pattycollisson@gmail.com
(Laguna Niguel Lions)

Newport Beach Hawaiian



SADDLEBACK REGION CHAIR JOHN ULRICH

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A CHAIR MARIANNE HAHN

Harbor Mesa Lions were happy to attend the Huntington Beach Host Lions meeting where
they handed out donations to groups and clubs that “joined hands in service” to help with their
fireworks booth the week of July 4th. Several Harbor Mesa Lions volunteered to help out.
They also bid a fond farewell to Cape of Good Hope Lion Yvonne Poyo who has been helping
with club service projects and attending meetings and events. Lion Yvonne is heading home to
South Africa just in time to attend her club’s 60th Anniversary Jubilee on November 24"

Huntington Beach Host Lions participated in two senior events in September. On the 6" they grilled their famous Surf City
pancake and sausage breakfast and their gourmet hamburgers and hot dogs for lunch at the COA Senior Day at the Pier in
Huntington Beach. It was estimated 10,000 people attended this event geared to helping seniors with information on various
services available, entertainment, dancing and more. On the 26" the club fired up their grills once more to make their famous
pancake and sausage breakfast to help the Senior Center celebrate "National Pancake Day" serving seniors a free pancake
breakfast. Many came back for seconds!

Also on September 20™ it was our annual Oktoberfest at Old World in Huntington Beach with a yummy German dinner, Oompah
music and cloggers entertaining the crowd. Several other Lions Clubs attended and we thank them for their support.




¢ Ronald

ﬁ McDonald

House
RMHC"

Souttnm California ORANGE COUNTY

PULL TAB COLLECTION PROGRAM
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Collecting pop tabs is one of the easiest ways to support the Or-
ange County Ronald McDonald House! Since our collection
drive started in 1998, we have raised over $77,000 from recycling
pop tabs. The money earned {100 percent of it) goes to offset the
costs of running the Crange County Ronald McDonald House.

Pop tabs, can be dropped off at the collection container on the
front porch. 383 South Batavia Street - Orange, CA 92868. 24
hours a day, 7 days a week. You can also bring them to any
district or region meeting.

District 4L4 Chairperson Lion Brenda Donahue, 714-673-6371 or
hueadon@yahoo.com
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Zone, Region and Cabinet Meehngs
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CHECK OUT THIS FUNDRAISER
FOR THE ONTARIO-UPLAND LIONS!

Ontario-Upland Lions Club

Would like to invite you to our online Terri Lynn Store.
Just enter the web address into your web browser
and start shopping at
https://ontario-upland-lions.terrilynncares.com

Browse for Gourmet Products

Gourmet Nuts Dried Fruits and Fruit Mixes Chocolates and Sweets Snacks and Mixes

v iz iertaiveuslznd-liors = bnccarss.osn
¥ Aeco ot ST

Purtnering with

Ontario Upland Lions

®
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Ci L Upiand Livre! Since 1936

Shop as a guest or register.

Secure Billing, payment and shipping information will be requested upon check out.




JOIN US FOR THE
DISTRICT GOVERNOR'S
FUNDRAISER

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13,2018 6:00PM
$35 per person
Garden Grove Clubhouse
9860 Larson, GG 92844
FOOD, FUN, GAMES MUSIC, DANCING

AND COMRADERY

RSVP to Cab. Sec. Joan Parks by October 7,2018
secretary@district4l4

AND send your check to Cab. Tres. Carol Linehan

4729 Rey Drive, Huntington Beach, CA 92649




ONE TEAM ONE DREAM,
LIONS IN ACTION TO SERVE

District 4L4 District
Governor Randy McMillan 2018/2019

SECOND DISTRICT 4L4 MEETING
October 20, 2018
Registration begins at 8AM
Breakout Session on Leadership 8:30-9AM
Meeting begins at 9AM

PROGRAM:
FOOTHILL CLUBS

Breakfast $25 per person
Make checks payable to District 4L4
Mail to: Treasurer Lion Carol Linehan
4729 Rey Drive, Huntington Beach, CA 92649
RSVP member names by 10-12-2018
to Cabinet Secretary Lion Joan Parks
secretary@district4l4.org

Location:
POMONA VALLEY MINNING COMPANY
1777 Gillette Rd, Pomona, CA 91768
Each club, please bring a raffle item valued at $25




10-20-18
Buena Park “
Fun Run/Wa

SILVERADO DAYS 5 K
WILLIAM PEAK PARK

Raising funds for LIONS SIGHT AND HEARING FOU
in support of THE KINDNESS WALK

Register at WWW.SILVERADODAYS.COM

ALL PARTICIPANTS RECIEVE AN EVENT
T-SHIRT AND A FINISHERS MEDAL

COSTUME CONTEST
MEPALS AWARDED

www.lIshf.org www.thekindnesswalk.org
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Enjoy our Monte Carlo Gaming Tables, bid on a fantastic Silent
Auction, and use your ticket stub for our Grand Prize Drawing.
Catered by Newport RLD Company

Costa Mesa Senlor Center Tickets 450 per person
695 Nineteenth Street Ineludes Butfet Dinner and
Costa Mesa, CA 9627 F200 in Poker Script

casual Dinwmer Attire
CASING
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Rorld MacDoreld ouse needsLons 4 el

With
Trunk or Treat

On Friday Evening, October 26th
5:00 pm ~ 8:00 pm (set up at 4:00pm)

383 Batavia Street
Orange, CA 92868

Needed

. Generators, lights etc-Donahue’s need 1 volunteer

. Cotton Candy (need cotton candy sugar and cones + volunteers
. Popcorn (need packets of popcorn and bags + volunteers

. Crafts table need some supplies and volunteers

. Six (6) decorated cars with games and prizes! Need cars, prizes ,

games and volunteers

If you can help by providing any of the above please contact Lion Brenda Donahue
at 714 673 6391 or lionbrendad@gmail.com This is a great way to involve your

Leo’s Just drive them to the event, open your trunk and let them do the rest!

Contact Lion Brenda with any questions! She has lot’s of decorations etc. which

may be used to decorate your car trunk!




Lions Float, Inc.
2018 Charity Golf Tournament

woexiv mnvarr | Monday October 29, 2018 iyl Sl = or
: Dad Miller Golf Course (IRt Aty
430 North Gilbert St.
Anaheim, CA
Four Person Scramble
$135 Per Player

Tournament Fees Schedule of Events Tournament Prizes
Include: 9-11 AM Check-In Include:
Green Fee & Cart 9-10:30 AM Putting Contest $10.000 Hole In One

Range Balls Putting Contest
Tee Prizes 11 AM Shot Gun Start Closest to the Pin
Dinner & No Host Bar  Immediately following Play- Longest Drive
Dinner - Awards - Raffle Pnzes  Cash Prizes 1st & 2nd

Sponsorship Opportunities
$5,000 Centennial Plainum Sponsorship indudes "Ride of a Life” package, complimentary foursome, 4 fioat pins

$1,000 Gold Sponsorship includes 2 complimentary entries to tournament, 2 float shirts and 2 float pins
$500 Silver Sponsorship includes one eniry to tournament, one float shirt and one fioat pin
$65 Tee Sign Sponsorships
Make Checks Payable to: Lions Float, Inc. and Mail to PDG P.J Smith 166 M. Starflower, Brea, CA 92821
Please include your Registration Form with check to the above address.
For further information call PDG FJ Smith at H: (714) 996-2950 or E: eaglehills? @roadunner.com
MO RESERVATIONS FIRM UNTIL CHECK RECEIVED

Registration/SignUp Additional Players In Group Phone #

Mame:

Organization:
Address:

Single Player $135

Early bird Foursome by October 1, 2018  $500

Tee Sign 5 65

Early Bird Foursome w/ tee sign by Oct. 1 $550

F‘h:imml:l Gold |:| Eim.—D Spansorship

Total Amount




Dear Golfer Friends. It's that time of the year for our 46" Annual Peter Karagines Memorial/Brea Lions Club 2-Club Golf Tournament
(formerly 4-Club) which will be held on Thursday, November 1% at Birch Hills Golf Course. For those of you who have played, no need
to read any further, but send your entry fee a.s.a.p. Cost is $75 for golf & dinner (includes golf, cart, range balls, beverages on course
and dinner with more of your favorite beverages-or $23 for dinner only. This may be the most fun tournament you have ever played in.
We shotgun start at 3:30 p.m. (check-in at 2:30 p.m.).

This is a 2-club (9 hole) tournament in which you are allowed to carry only 2 clubs with you. Plenty of complimentary beverages on the
course. There will be prizes for longest drive, closest to pin, lowest gross, lowest net (callaway scoring), highest gross, fewest putts and
most putts. Great prizes and plenty of superb raffle prizes. After the tournament, we will not have to leave, but will follow up at the
Treehouse Clubhouse at Birch Hills with dinner, beverages and awards.

We are limited to only 72 players. First come, first served --- so get your checks mailed to Scott Hupp (refer to flyer) payable to the Brea
Lions Club a.s.a.p. If you have a preference with whom you are playing, please indicate it on the enclosed application. This event is
usually a sell out, so don’t wait or you may be left out. Please call me or Scott Hupp with your RSVP’s a.s.a.p.

Be there or be square! Phil Anton Brea Lions Club (714) 815-9562 cell panton72@gmail.com

46th Annual Peter Karagines Memorial

colf Tournamen,

A 2-Club 9 hole event
presented by Brea Lions Club

Thursday, November 1, 2018

Birch Hills Golf Course
3:30 PM shotgun start.
Check in 2:30 PM

§75 per olfr

Includes 9 holes of golf,

cart, longest drive, closest ha
to the pin and dinner with [ 143
refreshments.

Dinner only $20.00, please o

RSVP At the Treehouse Clublouse at
Birch Hills After Golf

SN rar 19Ursen® o s 2sslned v eans,
1 2.

3 4.

¥ BSVP with Lion Scott Hupp a.s.a. p. We are limited to 72 golfers so first come
¥

'

first sexved.

You can mail this form with your payment to the address below c/o Lion

You may also fax this form to (714) 990-8857 and forward your check to
Important: Proper Golf Attire Appreciated.

Scott Hupp, Golf Tounament Chairman
400 W. Lambert #G

Brea, CA. 02821

(T14) 366-7665 cell

SCottiEssmortgage net




NEWS FROM COSTA MESA ORANGE COAST BREAKFAST LIONS
PRESIDENT WALDEN HUGHES!!

Socloty to Preserve and Encouroqo o
Radio Drama Variety And Comedy

WWW.SPERDVAC.COM k

Golden Days of Radioc Convention
Thursday. Friday and Saturday Full Convention::$225.00
November 1Ist, 2nd and 3rd Friday Only::$120,00

CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL Saturday Only::$120.00
3131 BRISTOL ST, The Luncheon, Dinner and

COSTA MESA, CA 92626 Thursday's Meet & Greet
714-557-3000
Code for room reservations “OTR” are included in Convention Fee
There will be 7 Radio Recreation
and 8 panels

Margaret O'Brleh"
Noct Me in Saint Ledis-Litte Wemen  Bayerty Washbum
nack Benny
Stuffy Singer ¥ )~ Jeanine Rogse
.ack Renny-Ridah e = 178 3 Wendetfil _He

Little Beaver an Red Ryder y i 4 . Lauren Chagin
Lrch Coler Presents ; =B = i Father Krows Best

Bobble Ber!son

Alison Arngrlm
-ille House an 'll'i Prairie 81 e 0.6 Hicere
. Jahn Wilder aka

o
Herb Ellls Jeannle Russell JOhTT_Y rfichmrn
koo Wolfe-Ezcape Cannls the Menace

Dragnet ; T
Plus these special guests who will be with us ““"j:.’;:'m‘::'é:‘?u‘**“"

Camden Singer::Richard and Patricia Herd W(g;g
Phil Proctor:::Melinda Peterson
Greqq Berger::Dora Pearson
Gregg Oppenhelmer::;Tim Knofler

For Reservatlons contact Barbara Wllliams or Larry Gassfmﬁ«—
at barbarawilliams.sperdvac@gmail.com.....530-990-4214




The Ontario Upland Lions Club Invites
you o join us for a fundraiser dinner

At Outback Steakhouse, Ontario Mills

4 1010 PM N i G
$25 Each 4;\ lr M %l‘r'\'[.ﬂ

)

For Dine in or Take Out Tickets on Sale Now

Each Table receives a Bloomin' Onion
Your Choice of House Salad or Soup
Your choice of:

7 0z Sirloin Steak
Grilled Chicken Breast
Grilled Fillet Salmon or
No Rules Parmesan Pasta
Includes sodz, iced tea or coffee

m————— N
OUTB A C K 32 ontio i riouy e 04 576

STEAKHOUSE"®

Your purchase of a ticket is your reservation for the evening.

Payments must be received no later than November 8, 2018

Far ticket information and details contact:
Lion Elizabeth Warren phone: 909 941-0604 or email: dougalwest @aol.com
Lion Terese Ganser phone: 903 980-3414 or email: tcganser@outlook.com




TUSTIN HOST LIONS PRESENT

tustinhostlions@email.com 657-229-0246 www.tustinlions.org

THIRD ANNUAL HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE
TO BENEFIT LOCAL CHARITIES

In Conjunction With Gbe Cicy Of Gustin
Doliday Gree Lighting Ceremony

CLIFTON C. MILLER GENTEII

300 Centennial Way, Tustin

Frida VY, December 7, 2018

4:00pm unti [ 9:00pm




TUSTIN LIONS CLUB
HOLIDAY CRAFT BOUTIQUE
December 7, 2018
VENDOR APPLICATION

NMAME OF ORGANIZATION
COMNTACT PERSON PHOME#
EMAIL CELLPHOMNE#
ADDRESS CITY ZIP
NON-PROFIT ID# CASALES TAX PERMIT #
Califomia State Board of Equalization reguires all vendors selling anything must ruva au]ldﬂa]rlurruaSa}es Tax Permit. You may obtain &
memwmmmm hitp e boe oo oovielecs 1

Full description of ALL items, games, semvices, and |nrmmamn l:ﬂ IJ-E: suld of promoted. All toy weapons and
projectiles are forbidden for sale or distribution. If items are not listed on your application, they cannot be sold or
promoted at your booth. Vendors must submit pictures for approval of all items. The committee has the final
approval on any items in your booth and on the grounds. Please add an additional sheet if needed.

Tustin Host Lions Club doss not express or imply any endorsemant of any product or service provided by any participating wendor.
L I B I B BB B B B BB BB IR BRI R B RN R RN N B B BB BB B RN B R R N RN B B BB B R BB RN RN RN NN R
VENDOR 8’ X 8" SPACE
A space of 8" X 8" will be provided. Tables and chaire are not included. Basic 110 electrical services will ba included. Please
provide your own axtenzion cordz. No personal canopies over 8° X 8° allowed. There may be more than one vendor sallin
the eame product.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 7 - 4:00PM until 9:00PM

F.i...

Vendor Reglstration Now through 11/1518 Mail Applications WITH PAYMENT
To:

Elecirical Services: Yes Mo Tustin Host Lions Club
45.00 |Attn: Holiday Boutique Committee

endor Space Rental (8" X 8) $
hairs: §3 ea./or 55 for 2 § P.O. Box 66
Total Amount L Tustin, CA 92781

Make checks payrahle ‘to: TUSTIN HOST LIONS CLUB

Full payment must accompany this form. Applications are accepted on a first come, first served basis,
space iz limited. All applications must be approved by the Tustin Host Lions Club Committee Members.
HO REFUMDS 15 DAYS PRIOR TO EVENT

Event Locatlon: Clifton C. Miller Community Center, 300 Centennlal Way, Tustin, CA 92780
We hareby agres o abide by the rules and covenants set by the Tustin Host Lions Club Holday Boutique Committese and agres to protect,

dafend, indemnify and hold hamless the Tustin Host Lions Club, the City of Tustin, it's Elective & Appointive Boards, Officers, Agenis,
Employess and Viohmiteers from all loss, damage and claim resulting from this event.

Signature of Applicant
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PALM SPRINGS

Doubletree by Hilton
Golf ResortPalm Springs

or by calling 1-844-543-9134

room rate $138/night

Reservation Code: LD5




2018-2019 DISTRICT 4-L4 CALENDAR

OCTOBER DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S FUNDRAISER
WHITE CANE SAFETY DAY
BUENA PARK SILVERADO DAYS
DISTRICT MEETING #2 HOSTED BY FOOTHILL REGION AT POMONA VALLEY MINING COMPANY
8AM REGISTRATION BREAK OUT SESSION 9AM-1PM BREAKFAST MEETING
JUDGING OF PEACE POSTER CONTEST ENTRIES
HARBOR MESA LIONS CASINO NIGHT AT COSTA MESA SENIOR CENTER
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN OXNARD
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE NOVEMBER 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS #2 IN SANTA MARIA
RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE TRUNK OR TREAT
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN JURUPA
LIONS FLOAT, INC 2018 CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT
HALLOWEEN
NOVEMBER 46TH ANNUAL BREA LIONS PETER KARAGINES MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
4-L4 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT PILOT PROJECT VISION SCREENING
ELECTION DAY
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN WEST COVINA
VETERANS DAY
LEOS VETERANS DAY VISITATION AND LETTER DELIVERY TO LONG BEACH VA HOSPITAL
ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS DINING FOR DOLLARS FUNDRAISER AT OUTBACK STEAKHOUSE IN ONTARIO
WORLD DIABETES DAY
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN LANCASTER
THANKSGIVING
DISTRICT LEOS RONALD MCDONALD BREAKFAST IN ORANGE
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE DECEMBER 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
DECEMBER CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN IMPERIAL
LA HABRA HOST LIONS SANTA CAUSE CAR SHOW
NEWPORT BEACH HAWAIIAN LIONS HOLIDAY FASHION SHOW AND LUNCHEON
HANUKKAH
INTERNATIONAL LEOS DAY
SEAL BEACH CHRISTMAS PARADE
TUSTIN HOST LIONS THIRD ANNUAL HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN MONTEBELLO
NEWPORT BEACH HAWAIIAN LIONS ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE FUNDRAISER
CHRISTMAS
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JANUARY 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
NEW YEARS’S EVE
JANUARY NEW YEAR’S DAY — LIONS FLOAT IN THE ROSE PARADE
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN CATHEDRAL CITY
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN ENCINITAS
MELVIN JONES DINNER
MELVIN JONES BIRTHDAY
DISTRICT LEO MEETING AND SERVICE PROJECT AT GARDEN GROVE CLUBHOUSE
DISTRICT LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE DINNER
MARTIN LUTHER KING JR DAY
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE FEBRUARY 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
DISTRICT MEETING #3 HOSTED BY SADDLEBACK REGION AT LOCATION TBD — BREAKFAST
8AM REGISTRATION BREAK OUT SESSION 9AM-1PM MEETING
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN THUANA MEXICO
DISTRICT LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE DINNER IN ORANGE
FEBRUARY INTERNATIONAL PEACE POSTER CONTEST WINNERS NOTIFIED
COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS #3 IN SACRAMENTO
100TH ANNUAL MD4 CONVENTION AT DOUBLETREE BY HILTON IN SACRAMENTO
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN SAN BERNARDINO
VALENTINES DAY
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN SANTA PAULA
DEADLINE FOR DISTRICT LEOS TO FILE INTENT TO RUN FOR PRESIDENT AND VICE PRESIDENT
PRESIDENTS DAY
DISTRICT LEOS TALENT SHOW AT STANTON COMMUNITY CENTER
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MARCH 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
DEADLINE FOR CLUB LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTESTS




2019-2020

2020-2021

2021-2022

2022-2023
2023-2024
2024-2025

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN RIVERSIDE
CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN CORONA

MD4 LIONS LEADERSHIP

ORANGE REGION MEETING #2 - STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN ECHO PARK

ST PATRICK’S DAY

DISTRICT LEOS MEETING AND ELECTIONS

SADDLEBACK REGION MEETING #2 - STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST

DEADLINE FOR ZONE LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTESTS

ORPHANAGES OF THAILAND FUNDRAISER

HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST CRABFEST

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE APRIL 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM
FOOTHILL REGION MEETING #2 - STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST

CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN MEXICALI MEXICO
CALIFORNIA LEO LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT CAMP TERESITA PINES

DEADLINE FOR DISTRICT 4-L4 AWARDS NOMINATIONS/CONTESTS

FULLERTON HOST LIONS CLUB CHARITY PUTTING TOURNAMENT AT GOLFER’S PARADISE
DEADLINE FOR REGION LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTESTS

DISTRICT LEOS BAKING AT RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE IN ORANGE

EASTER

EARTH DAY

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MAY 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM

DISTRICT MEETING #4 HOSTED BY ORANGE REGION AT LH COMMUNITY CENTER
STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST

8AM REGISTRATION

BREAK OUT SESSION 9AM-1PM MEETING

DEADLINE FOR DISTRICT LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTESTS

CINCO DE MAYO

MOTHERS DAY

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE DOUBLETREE BY HILTON GOLF RESORT IN PALM SPRINGS
DISTRICT LEOS BAKING AT RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE IN ORANGE

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM

MEMORIAL DAY

DISTRICT LEOS AWARD CEREMONY AND OFFICER INSTALLATION AT GARDEN GROVE CLUBHOUSE
COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS #4 IN VAN NUYS

FATHERS DAY

102"° ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITAL

SEPTEMBER 19-21
FEBRUARY
MAY 14-17
JUNE 26-30

SEPTEMBER 17-19
FEBRUARY

MAY

JUNE 25-29

SEPTEMBER 9-11
FEBRUARY

MAY 18-21

JULY 1-5

FUTURE DATES

USA/CANADA FORUM IN SPOKANE WASHINGTON

MD4 CONVENTION

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE HANDLERY IN SAN DIEGO
103"° ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN SINGAPORE

USA/CANADA FORUM IN LOUISVILLE KY

MD4 CONVENTION

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION

104™ INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MONTREAL CANADA

USA/CANADA FORUM IN DES MOINES IA

MD4 CONVENTION

DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION

105™ ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW DELHI INDIA

106" ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS
107" ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MELBOURNE AUSTRALIA
108™ ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MEXICO CITY MEXICO




